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Welcome back to school! I am so excited about this year. I am enjoying getting

back into my own routine. I hope you all have established a school routine, too.

Please send your child with a school appropriate sweater/sweatshirt, to keep in

their cubby, as our room can be chilly at times.

This week your child learned about Safe Touch, one of the things they covered was

your child knowing your phone number. Please help your child learn your phone

number. If he/she knows your phone number next month, Mrs. Marcia has

promised them a treat!!!

Reading:

We have been reviewing letter sounds and words from kindergarten. Next week

we will start learning the new sound of /ch/ and /sh/. We will be reading for

fluency while also discussing plot, problems/solutions, and key details.

Math:

We will continue to learn about addition and subtraction using adding/subtracting

stories, number sentences, and how to add/subtract vertically.

Religion:

We are learning about and reciting the Rosary. It is a very powerful and beautiful

prayer.

Social Studies: We will be learning about families and communities.

Science: We will be learning about sound and sound waves.

Dates to Remember

2nd-Labor Day (no school)

13th -Grandparents’ Day

20th-Progress Reports go home

“Clap your hands, all you nations; shout to God with cries of joy.” Psalm 47:1


